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Kia ora |||}

Thanks for your email asking about any briefings to incoming ministers prepared by the
Commission. | can confirm that following the election the Commission has prepared a briefing
for the incoming Associate Minister of Agriculture, Hon Meka Whaitiri, who is the minister
responsible for the New Zealand Walking Access Commission. At this stage, we have not
prepared any briefings for any other incoming ministers.

While the briefing is not currently available publicly, we anticipate making it publicly available in
the near future — most likely prior to the end of 2020. When it becomes available, it will be listed
on our website at https://www.walkingaccess.govt.nz/about-us/publications/.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me directly at this address.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Naku noa, na

Asher Wilson-Goldman

Strategic communications and partnerships manager | Pou whakahaere, whakawhitiwhiti
korero, hononga rautaki

New Zealand Walking Access Commission | Ara Hikoi Aotearoa
P: (04) 8158517 | M: 021 818 694 | W: www.walkingaccess.govt.nz

A: Level 15, Majestic Centre, 100 Willis St, Wellington / PO Box 11181, Manners Street,
Wellington 6142

Promoting access in the outdoors

The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email
by anyone else is unauthorised. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us by return email immediately with
the subject heading "Received in error”, then delete the email and destroy any copies of it. If you are not the intended recipient, any
disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. The
New Zealand Walking Access Commission cannot guarantee that email communications are secure or error-free, as information
could be intercepted, corrupted, amended, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses.
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Sent: Monday, 23 November 2020 7:10 pm



To: Contact <contact@walkingaccess.govt.nz>
Subject: Briefing papers

To: Corporate team, NZWAC

Hi, I
Could you please tell me whether the Commission has written or has contributed to any

2020 briefing papers for the incoming Minister for Land Information and Minister for
Agriculture. Also, if yes, are the briefings available to the public?

Regards






